
 

Morris Goding Accessibility Consulting 

21 November 2011 
 
Ian Farrelly 
Robertson + Marks Architects 
Buckingham Street 
Surry Hills NSW 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ian, 
 
Subject: Meadowbank Precinct Master Plan, Shepherd’s Bay - Design Changes Oct 2011 

 

Following our recent correspondence, we provide this letter in relation to the recent changes to the 

Meadowbank Precinct Master Plan, Shepherd’s Bay. 

We have concluded that the proposed changes will not affect Morris Goding Accessibility Consulting 

previous report titled “Shepherds bay Accessibility Masterplan Report” dated 22 November 2010.  

This report focuses on general access principles and the process moving forward to ensure that the 

design will be developed to ensure the principles of the DDA are upheld and, as such, will still apply 

to the Masterplan Development despite the changes to buildings heights, densities and locations.   

We would be more than happy to discuss this further, if required, and can be contacted via the details 

provided herewith. 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
David Goding 
Morris-Goding Accessibility Consulting 


